
Danielle  Jonas  Debuts  Tiny
Baby Bump at 2013 Teen Choice
Awards

By Kerri Sheehan

The Jonas Brothers will soon be adding another member to their
pop group as Danielle Jonas is expecting! The wife to the
Married with Jonas reality star Kevin Jonas debuted her mini
baby bump at the Teen Choice Awards this past Sunday. Clad in
a short yellow flowered frock, the 25-year-old mom to be was
glowing. The couple announced the pregnancy in July when the
excited  future  father  tweeted,  “It’s  true  —  Danielle  is
pregnant! Can’t even imagine how excited we are. I can’t wait
to share this with my best friend. I love you baby,” according
to UsMagazine.com.

How do you show off a baby bump in a tasteful manner?

Cupid’s Advice:

What better way to show you’re going to be a proud mama than
to tastefully dress your baby bump? Cupid has some advice
about what to wear during those 9 months:

1. Cover up: It’s important to remember not to show too much
skin when you’re with child. Super short shorts are a no-no as
are deep v-necks. You’re going to be a mom, so dress like it!

2. Dress the bump: If you’re looking for examples of what not
to do then you can look at how Kim Kardashian dressed during
her pregnancy. She was often caught in too tight clothes that
weren’t maternity friendly, which ended up making her look
uncomfortable and uptight. Stores have a maternity section for
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a reason, be sure to check them out.

3. Show it off: As soon as you try to hide the bump, that’s
when your clothing becomes a problem. You’re carry a child in
there so don’t be afraid for others to see the bump and know
that you’re expecting.

How did you dress your baby bump? Share below.


